Huw’s Muse No.5 January 2019
Planting of Trees

Hello to you all, and Happy New Year.

Pucklechurch Parish Council has recently been awarded funding from South Gloucestershire Council
to purchase some trees that will promote wildlife, etc within the village.

| managed to purchase 8 trees with the money, the species are: Crab apple, Wild cherries and
Mountain Ash, these varieties will provide Spring flowers, Autumn colour and berries/fruit.

As you can see from the photo's they have been planted in the conservation area at St. Aldams
recreation park, they should grow and mature into an attractive community/wildlife orchard site.

So now, within the village area we have a couple of conservation areas, nature reserve woodlands,
several bird and bat boxes and a few bug hotels!

Huw Morgan







